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I am an Australian Jew, a child of Holocaust Survivers. I would describe myself as Secular Jewish. I have 
become increasingly appalled and disgusted at Israel’s treatment of the Palestinian population. 
Equally worrying are the claims by The Executive Council of Australian Jewry to represent the voice of 
all Australian Jews. This is not true. Many Australian Jews are equally appalled at Israel’s behaviour. 

I am equally disappointed in the Australian Goverment’s support for Israel and call on our politicians 
to stand up for Free Speech. 

Criticism of Israel’s behaviour should not be called Antisemitism. 


